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MARK YOUR CALENDAR:  
 October 31  Halloween Parade, 12:00 noon 
    Halloween Carnival, 3:00 – 5:00 p.m., gym 
 November 2  Minimum day dismissal 
 November 5  Harvest Breakfast, 7:30 a.m. – 11:00 a.m. 
 
Monday we will have a couple of big Halloween events.  First, we will hold our 
Halloween Parade through downtown Twain Harte at 12:00 for all students (and staff!) 
in costume.  We’ve adjusted lunch schedules for the day with the primary students 
coming at 11:10, and the 4th-8th graders coming to lunch following the parade.  We’d 
love to have the streets of Twain Harte lined with cheering fans for this long running 
tradition!   
 
Please remember to have your child’s costume be appropriate for school.  We do not 
want to have any costumes that are gory or too scary.  If their costume has a mask, we 
do not want them to wear it until the parade, and please no weapons.   
 
In addition to the parade, PATHS will be holding their annual carnival in the gym.  We 
are looking at doing something new this year with the carnival.  We are planning on 
having the carnival start at 1:30 and having the students go during the school day.  
They will be able to participate in the games and activities.  After school, we’ll have the 
carnival open for families and then we’ll open up the food booths and cake walk from 
3:00-5:00.  Come have some great Halloween fun! 
 
Thank you to everyone for the great support during our fun runs this year.  As I write this 
we are approaching $5,000 in donations that will go to student incentives!  The students 
worked hard collecting pledges, and I will have more information about the t-shirts and 
hats and limousine lunch soon!   
 
Coming up on Saturday, November 5th, our 8th grade class will be hosting their annual 
Harvest Breakfast.  This is a great fundraiser for the class and your $5 ticket includes 
pancakes, eggs, sausage and drinks.  There will be a silent auction and a prize drawing.  
The breakfast goes from 7:30 AM to 11:AM in the cafeteria.  You can get tickets from 
any 8th grader, or get them at the door! 
 
Go Braves! 
Dan Mayers, Principal 
dmayers@twainharteschool.com 
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